
 

The FA Skills Summer Holiday Sessions 
Dorset Skills Team 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please see details below for The FA Skills Summer 
Holiday sessions being held in Dorset.  

 

Summer Holiday Sessions 

Thursday 4th August – Open Access (boys & girls) - 3G Pitch - Carter Community School, Blandford 

Close, Poole, Dorset, BH15 4BQ – 10-12pm - £3 – Book Online: 

http://faskills.thefa.com/SkillCentres/Dorset/CarterCommunitySchool 

Tuesday 9th August – Girls Session – 3G Pitch - Carter Community School, Blandford Close, Poole, 

Dorset, BH15 4BQ – 10-12pm – FREE – Book Online: 

http://faskills.thefa.com/SkillCentres/Dorset/CarterCommunitySchool 

Thursday 25th August – Open Access (boys & girls) – 3G Pitch - Redlands Sports Hub, Dorchester 

Road, Weymouth, Dorset, DT3 5AW – 10-12pm - £3 – Book Online: 

http://faskills.thefa.com/SkillCentres/Dorset/Redlands 

Tuesday 30th August – Girls Session – 3G Pitch – The Blandford School, Milldown Road, Blandford 

Forum, Dorset, DT11 7SQ – 10-12pm - FREE – Book Online: 

http://faskills.thefa.com/SkillCentres/Dorset/BlandfordSchool 

  

 
The FA Skills programme offers football sessions for 5-11 children of all abilities. The 
inclusive sessions help develop confidence, social skills, overall fitness, and technical ability. 
The sessions will include coaching from FA qualified Skills Coaches, lots of fun games and 
activities, and a chance to make new friends. Please wear appropriate sports kit, trainers/ 
football boots (not metal studs), shin pads and bring a drink. 
 
 
For further information, questions or queries please contact your Dorset FA Skills Coaches, 
John Scott and Elliot Head at the following email addresses: 
 

 
John.Scott@TheFA.com or Elliott.Head@TheFA.com 
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